
 

 

 
 
8 January 2014 
NSX Announcement 

 
 

Licence Blocks A1 and A4 The Gambia 
 
 

African Petroleum Corporation Limited (NSX: AOQ) (African Petroleum or the Company) can confirm that 
its wholly owned subsidiary African Petroleum Gambia Limited (AP Gambia) has received today from The 
Republic of The Gambia notification of the purported termination of AP Gambia’s exploration licences over 
Blocks A1 and A4.  
 
Yours faithfully 
African Petroleum Corporation Limited 
 

 

Karl Thompson 
Chief Executive Officer 
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